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Update: 471   l   3/1/13

Federal Signal is discontinuing the “CLED” family of corner LED lights.

This announcement affects all model numbers starting with CLED2, CLED4, and CLED6,  
as well as flasher model 501903.

For more information, please contact your local Federal Signal sales representative, visit our website  
at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-682-8022.

Timing

	 New orders for the discontinued models will no longer be accepted after May 31, 2013. Any new orders received 	
	 must be for shipment prior to June 30, 2013.

Recommended Alternatives

	 Federal Signal’s “416200” family of In-Line Corner LEDs is the recommended substitute for the discontinued models. 
   	 These systems use the latest generation of LEDs for bright warning and enhanced reliability.    

Please see the links below for more details.
http://www.fedsig.com/products/288/in_line_corner_led


